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CARDINALS! 
Trapping 

The students and staff from the Grade 1 and 2 classes, gathered at the school to learn 
about trapping from a local trapper, Mr. Baker. For part of the afternoon, they went 
through a presentation, looked at some of the tools a trapper would use and were able 
to feel some of the furs that were brought in. Thank you Mr. Baker! 
      

 

                                      
 

 

 

 

 

 


